

Dear EDC Students & Friends,

Another year of dancing is coming to a close, so it's time for our Christmas party. We'd love you to join us—students, friends, family—for a little chat, cheer (of the non-alcoholic variety), and general choreographic recreation.

- Wear something cool & festive, and don't forget to bring those dancing shoes
- Finger food &/or drink to share would be most welcome (nothing that needs knives/forks) cups & plates provided With best wishes for the holidays & Christmas festivities, *John & Fiona*.

RSVP 16 Dec 9416 5765 | 0400 104 969 | enquiries@earlydanceconsort.com.au www.EarlyDanceConsort.com.au